Dear Prospective Cheerleader and Parents/Guardians,

We are very pleased that you have shown interest in becoming a Clark-Shaw Magnet Middle School
cheerleader for the 2024-2025 school year! To be eligible to tryout, you must have 70 or above grades,
good behavior and attendance. Also, you must be registered in DragonFly Max with all paperwork
uploaded and approved. If you need help with Dragonfly, Mrs. Peabody or | can assist you. You will
also need to physically turn in the documents listed below.

All documentation is due by 3 p.m. on Friday, before the try-out date. Paperwork will NOT be accepted
after this time. There will be a MANDATORY parent meeting before try-out week. I will send out a
memo specifying the date and time. The participant and participants guardian will be required to attend. If
you do not come to the meeting, you will be ineligible to tryout.

When you have completed Dragonfly and all required paperwork, please place paperwork in a sealed
envelope with your name and grade on the outside of the envelope with your $20 try-out fee (If the fee
was not paid earlier.) Turn everything into Miss. Dallas in the gym.

There will be a cheer clinic to introduce students to cheer and fine tune cheer skills. This clinic is for 6%
through 8" grade students who would like to work on arm motions, jumps, tumbling, cheers and dance
skills. This clinic in no way guarantee anyone a spot on the cheer team.

Cost: $45.00 (If the student pays $45 and attends the cheer clinic, the try-out fee of $20 will be waived,
and the student will receive a cheer t-shirt)

You should return the following:

1. Contact Information sheet

2. Copy of first semester report card (print from Schoology) .
3. Parental Permission to be a Cheerleader \

4. Copy of Physical (should also be uploaded to DragonFly)

5. Try-out Fee: $20 (Fee waived, if student attends the cheer clinic)
6. Cheer Clinic Fee: $45

7. A parent meeting date coming soon, only for the students that make the 2024-2024 cheer team.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email Miss. Dallas at tdallas@mcpss.com. You may also
leave a message by calling Clark-Shaw Magnet Middle School at 251-221-2106.



